
Telephone: (505) 758-3733

Taos Book Shop

P. o. Box 827

May 24, 1973

Dear Laura,

Just wanted to tell you that the contract for 
the Taos book includes a memorandum authoriz­
ing you to approve reproductions of your photo­
graphs before they appear in print. The chief 
manuscript editor of University of New Mexico 
Press says that as soon as they choose a print­
ing firm to produce the book she will tell 
them to provide her with an extra set of the 
prints of the reproductions which she will 
send to you. I, too, will keep an eye on 
this.

Hope everything goes splendidly with you, and 
hope to see you soon.

Aß y^lways,

Claire

Claire Morrill Genevieve Janssen


